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October 19, 1995

Public Service Electric & Gas Company
ATTN: Mr. Lawrence M. Wagner, Maintenance

Engineer - Mechanical
Hope Creek Generating Station
Post Office Box 236
Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038

SUBJECT: LICENSE NO. S0P-10807-1, LAWRENCE M. WAGNER

Dear Mr. Wagner:

This refers to your October 10, 1995, correspondence in response to our
letter, dated September 19, 1995, regarding your licensed activities under

,

50P-10807-1. This correspondence dealt with failure to report a violation of4

'

Technical Specification 6.2.2.b on June 3, 1992.- We have reviewed this matter
in accordance with NRC Inspection Manual Procedure 92901, " Plant Operations."

: The effectiveness of your corrective actions is acceptable.
<

We concur with your assessment of the root cause of poor judgement on your
part. We consider the actions you have taken to be acceptable and will
further review the effectiveness of these actions in a future inspection.*

We appreciate your cooperation.,

Sincerely,

(original signed by)

Michael C. Modes, Acting Chief
Operator Licensing and
Human Performance Branch.

| Division of Reactor Safety

Docket No. 50-354

cc:
L. R. Eliason, Chief Nuclear Officer and President
State of New Jersey
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